


 

“Thank God for his Son—his Gift too wonderful for words.” - 2 Corinthians 9:15 (TLB) 
(newsletter by Felix and cover art by Myles) 

 

This year has certainly been more unusual than most, but nevertheless, a lot of things stayed the same in the 

Meier household. Elizabeth started working from home mostly permanently, and Peter has continued working 

for himself in IT. The boys did online school for a couple of months this year but returned to usual school hours 

from July. 

Myles started Middle School this year and has continued doing graphic design. He has also taken up strength 

training and calisthenics, and he can often be seen doing exercises at home. He also bought a new bike and can 

often been seen riding around the neighbourhood. 

Felix did well in Year 10. His interest in cross country running has continued, although due to social distancing 

restrictions, he was unable to participate in the school cross country carnival. He still managed to run in the 

Virtual Park2Park Fun Run with Elizabeth (this involved running a nominated distance locally instead of on an 

actual track). 

 

Myles’s birthday party (January) Local family bushwalk (February) 

Walk and bike ride with Oma (May) Local family bushwalk (August) 


